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Minnesota Teachers deserve a pension that is equal to the states that surround Minnesota.
Iowa, Wisconsin, North Dakota, and South Dakota all I have a fair pension. Minnesota has
one of  the worst teacher pensions in the United States. Teachers who work 30+ years deserve
a a solid pension, funded by the state, the district and funded apparently. The state needs to
payoff the debt that was accumulated by T1 teachers and let the tier 2 teachers have
opportunity improve their pensions.

Mr. Jeff Soma
5th Grade Teacher
Mankato,Mn
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